

SEJM OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND

SENATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND

Warsaw, 21th September 2011

Re: Appointment of the Permanent Member of the COSAC Secretariat

Dear Ms Skrzyńska,

We would like to thank you for applying for the post of the Permanent Member of the COSAC Secretariat. With reference to your application we would like to invite you for the interviewing of candidates during the meeting of the Presidential Troika of COSAC on Sunday, October 2, 2011.

Enclosed please find the agenda of the meeting of the Presidential Troika of COSAC.

Yours sincerely,

Stanisław Rakoczy

Chairman of the European Union Affairs Committee of the Sejm of the Republic of

Poland

Edmund Wittbrodt

Chairman of the European Union Affairs

Committee of the Senate of the Republic of

Poland

Ms Magdalena Skrzyńska Polish Sejm Chancellery Representative to the EU